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Tena ra koutou katoa 

He mihi tenei kia koutou e awhi nei mo tenei kura 

He putanga tenei panui mo koutou 

Tena koutou, tena koutou, tena koutou katoa 

Greetings to everyone who is, or has been supporting or helping our school 

 

Next Year 
It’s time to start thinking about 2020, already.  If you know of people moving into or out of Wellsford over the 

holidays, and they have school aged children please encourage them to contact us now, to tell us they are leaving, or 

enrolling their children with us.  The sooner we know they are coming or going, the sooner we can prepare classes, 

etc, for them.    

 

Also bear in mind…. 

 22nd January 2020 – The school uniform shop is open. 

 22nd - 24th January – the School Office is open for enrolments 

 23rd January – Teacher Only Day 

 27th January – Auckland Anniversary Day holiday 

 28th January – Teacher preparation day. 

 29th January – Day One for students. 

 

Sad Farewells 
One sad part about finishing the school year is the need to say goodbye to staff who are leaving.   

 

Let’s start with the amazing Lindy.  Lindy Gaskin, R15, and Team 1 Leader, is retiring from full time teaching 

tomorrow.  Congratulations Lindy on an amazing career.  You’ve taught in about 10 NZ schools, and overseas.  

You taught over 1,000 students.  You have invested in the future of NZ, by investing in the lives of our young 

people.  You’ve been a reliever, a class teacher, a Team Leader and a Deputy Principal, during your career.  On 

behalf of those thousand students, their families, and all the teachers that have worked alongside you, THANK 

YOU for the person you are, and the great teacher and leader you have been.  Enjoy a full and rich retirement, 

and all your little grandies. 

 

Martina Williams R13 will be leaving us tomorrow to take a teaching position at Mangawhai Beach School.  

Martina has taught at Wellsford School for seven years.  Martina is an awesome teacher who has brought her own 

special magic to Wellsford School.  She has strengths in literacy and numeracy and also brings fresh energy with 

things like music, environmental studies and experienced based learning.  We will miss Martina greatly.  We 

wish you every success Martina. 

 

Ingrid McCracken R17.   Ingrid has joined the team in the middle of year a few times now, to teach the New 

Entrant class that starts mid-year.  Thank you, Ingrid for agreeing to a long summer break, and then joining us for 

Terms 3 and 4. 

 

Our new DP is Jen Roberts from Wellington, our new R15 Teacher & Team 1 Leader is Jo Hendren, and Serina 

Wade will take R13 in Term1 until we find a permanent replacement.  These will be introduced properly next term. 

 

We also often need to farewell support staff as well, at this time of year.  Caleb, Sylvia and Claudia, have 

worked for a few weeks, a term, or a year, respectively as Teacher Aides helping selected students to maximize 

their learning potential.  The sad fact is that these roles are always fixed term, so despite the quality of the work 

they do, we need to farewell them at this time of year.  THANK YOU for doing such a great job with our 

students, especially those who can be a little tricky at times. 

 

Ngadia Jones, is kind of leaving, but kind of not.   Ngadia is taking a year’s leave to continue her studies in 

digital learning.  We will see her one day a week throughout the year, but her study will be her main focus, next 

year.  Ngadia will return in 2021, full time. 

 

 

        Regards, 

 

        Dave Bradley  

        Principal 

 

 
 

 
 

THANK YOU staff for 

your energy and 

expertise throughout 

2019. 

Have a well-earned rest. 

So who will be 

replacing these 

leaving staff? 
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L E A B O U R N  P A S S E N G E R  S E R V I C E  L T D  

C h a r t e r / T o u r  R e n t a l  V a n s  W e d d i n g s  S h u t t l e s  T r a v e l  C l u b  

 

P h o n e :  0 9  4 2 3  7 4 1 6  
 

E m a i l :  i n f o @ l e a b o u r n . c o . n z  
 
W e b s i t e :  w w w . l e a b o u r n . c o . n z  

 

G r o u p  T r a v e l  i s  
m i l e s  b e t t e r !  

  
 

 

  

   

 

 

  

COMPUTER SERVICES 
Internet – Broadband – Networks - Email 

Virus Control – Sales - Repair 

Small Business or Home 

‘Not sure what’s wrong with your computer?’ 

Call Jas to discuss your needs! 

J3 Computer Solutions - Wellsford   

09 423 8519    

021 423 801 
 

 

 

  

Te Hana Nurseries Ltd 

Contact the specialists for 

* Natives * Forestry * Poplars * Shelter & Hedging   

* Ornamentals * Olives * Citrus * Fruit & Nut Trees 

Superior quality at competitive prices  

Consultation, design & implementation  

Send SAE for full catalogue 

Email: tehananurseries@paradise.net.nz 
Ph (09) 423 8595 - Fax (09) 423 8594 - S.H.1, R D 4 Wellsford   

 

 

  CONCRETE 
DRIVES – FLOORS – FOOTHPATHS 

Phone Mark and the team at 

SOLID CONCRETE LTD 

021 024 48704 or a/hrs 9450041 (Wfd) 

www.solidconcrete.co.nz 
 

 

Professional Casual & Full Management Services 

Sarah Baldwin ς Director 

sarah@firstchoicepropertymanagement.co.nz 
02102668130 

Franchise options now available! Start your own business today! 

www.firstchoicepropertymanagement.co.nz 

 

Spellcaster Wooden Toys Ltd, 
3 Station Road,  Wellsford 

Opening Hours ς Tuesday to Saturday 
  10am to 4pm 

We handmake using recycled NZ Native and Pine 
woods. We specialise in Wooden Guns and have a 
variety of New Design and Old Fashioned Toys & 

Puzzles 
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